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Good Morning Mr. Tanner;

At the Zoning Board of Review meeting held on February 6, 2023 my application requesting dimensional
relief at 14 Union Street, consistent with Section 28-409 of the Zoning Ordinance, was continued to the March
6, 2023 meeting of the Zoning Board of Review.

Because of scheduling and other conflicts, my consultants (Architecture and Engineering) have not been able to
complete the additional work requested in the timeframe required and therefore, I respectfully ask that the 14
Union Street application be continued to the April 3, 2023 meeting of the Zoning Board of Review.

My wife and I very much appreciate the Board's consideration of this request. Please let me know if there is
anything else I need to do in order to achieve the requested extension.

Best Regards;

Lou Cabral




